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Purple Mash Newsletter 
Click here to view the recent Purple Mash news-
letter. 

St Ursula’s Open Day 2021 for prospective pupils 
will take place on this Saturday, 18th September. 
We look forward to welcoming families who are 
interested in viewing our school as a secondary 
destination for their child. Full details and the 
booking system are on our website. 
https://www.stursulas.com 
Many thanks, Admin 
St Ursula's Convent School 

MESSAGE FROM LEWISHAM COUNCIL 
As part of our Cleaner Lewisham campaign, we’re organising litter picks across the borough. These events 
are great at fostering community spirit and make a real difference to the cleanliness of a local area. Why 
not join us at our next event in the St John’s area (outside St John’s station), Sunday 19 September, 10am
-12noon? 
To sign-up for the litter pick events please contact cleanerlewisham@lewisham.gov.uk  

JAMAICA CLASS 
In Jamaica class, we 
are spending time 
getting to know 
each other. We 
have found that our 
class, school and 
area is made up of 
lots of different na-
tionalities. In our 
class we have been finding out about the different 
countries we are from. These include Jamaica, Ni-
geria, Chechnya, Russia, Ecuador, Ghana, Afghani-
stan, England, Poland, St Kitts, Anguilla. 
 
We have been investigating the different countries 
we come from, looking at the population, climate, 
currency, national dish, famous landmarks and 
schools. 
 
We have made our own flags and found out what 
the different colours on our flags represent. 

                RGSA need your Help! 

On the Saturday 16th October we are hoping to 
have an Autumn Fair and combining it with Black 
history month. We are hiring ‘tables tops’ to par-
ents/carers and outside businesses for a fee of 
£15, to sell non food items. We are also looking for 
volunteers to help facilitate this event. If you have 
time no matter how little, and would like to help 
please contact Lilian 
Brooks  at l.brooks@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk. 
As it’s Black history month we would love to cele-
brate our diversity at Rushey Green, as we are 
proud of our community. If you have interesting 
facts about your families culture and don’t mind it 
being displayed at the event please contact Lilian 
to find out more! This could be pictures, a story or 
even a performance of a traditional dance/music, 
we would love to hear from you! Thank you RGSA. 

We are very pleased to tell you that we have been awarded the first stage of 
Unicef UK’s Rights Respecting Schools Award (RRSA), Bronze: Rights Com-
mitted.  
We are always striving to create the best possible learning environment for 
our children and this achievement shows that we are committed to pro-
moting and realising children’s rights and encouraging adults, children and 
young people to respect the rights of others in school.  
Unicef (United Nations Children’s Fund) is the world’s leading organisation 
working for children and their rights. You can find out more about Unicef, 
the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child and the Rights Re-
specting Schools Award from the RRSA website: www.unicef.org.uk/rrsa   
We have informed you about our rights respecting journey through our website, newsletters and events.  

https://files.schudio.com/rushey-green-primary/files/documents/Purple_Mash_Parent_Newsletter_Issue_1.pdf
https://www.stursulas.com/
mailto:cleanerlewisham@lewisham.gov.uk
mailto:l.brooks@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk
http://www.unicef.org.uk/rrsa


 

MEXICO CLASS 
In Mexico Class we went on a 

trip to Mexico researching lots of 

information.  

 

We found out that Mexico is lo-

cated on the North American 

Continent and has a population 

of 9 million. 

 

We also looked at the climate, food, animals, language and currency. Then as a class 

we used the chrome books to create an information leaflet on Mexico. 

 

An amazing fact about Mexico: the country has 4 time zones! 



SAFEGUARDING 
If you are concerned about the safety of a child at Rushey Green Primary 

School, please contact our Designated Safeguarding Lead Miss Stacey or the 
Designated Safeguarding Governor via the School Office.   

 

If your concern is urgent and out of school hours, please contact: 
MASH: 0208 314 6660 

 

Miss Stacey McIntosh 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pastoral Manager &  
Designated Safeguarding 

Lead 






